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Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk 
and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 020490-TP 
Petition for Approval of Section 252(i) Adoption of the Terms of the Interim 
Interconnection Agreement Between AT&T Communications of the Southern 
States, Inc. and Verizon Florida Inc. by Comm South Companies d/b/a Florida 
Comm South 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On August 23, 2002, at the request of Commission Staff, Verizon Florida Inc. filed a 
corrected letter regarding its June 6, 2002 filing in the above-referenced matter. 
Commission Staff has now advised that Verizon's original filing was correct and has 
asked that Verizon withdraw its letter dated August 23, 2002. Verizon hereby 
withdraws that letter. 

If there are any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (81 3) 483-261 7. 

Very truly yours, , 
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